Archived: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:24:02 AM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 5:25:24 PM

To: CityofShorelineCRT; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello; Pollie McCloskey

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact Us Web form

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 02/26/2022 5:25 pm

Response #: 2457 **Submitter ID:** 46282

IP address: 2601:601:a000:4420:8d1a:756d:468f:3fda

Time to complete: 6 min., 58 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1	
1.	(o) Hillwood
2.	(o) No Response Needed
3.	Not answered
4.	Not answered
5.	Not answered
6.	Not answered
7.	To the City Council for meeting 2/28/22.
	I ask that the item regarding
	5th Ave NE construction contract for sidewalk from NE 175th to NE 182nd
	Be REMOVED from the Consent Calendar.
	Shoreline Citizen

Thank you, **City of Shoreline**

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.